
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

Newsletter 4 Summer Term 
     19th May 2017 

We have been having a few issues 
accessing our school website.   

If you have problems please use 
the alternative address 

beltonprimary.eschools.co.uk 

 
 

 

School Council – Defibrillator Fundraising 
The school council have pledged to raise £100 towards the defibrillator 

which is being planned to be sited in the village.   
 

Katie and Evie’s Colouring Competition is 

underway with the winners being announced 

next week. 

 

The Cake Sale organised by Abi, Theo, Molly, 

Edie, Lily and Cara on 

Tuesday 16th May after school was a great 

success and raised £60.  WOW!  Well done. 

 

Summer and Elinor are organising a tombola 

for children after school next Wednesday  

24th May. 

 

Sports Session 

organised by William Charlie and Harvey 

Wednesday 7th June at lunchtime. 

50p each child. 

 
  

  

Parent Forum 
The parent forum held in school yesterday was well attended.  Special educational 

needs was discussed.  Mrs Scott talked about where parents need to go if they need 

help and she explained her role as a SENCo.  Parents and carers suggested having 

paper copies of documents available in the office.  Minutes of the meeting will be on 

the website shortly. 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk
http://beltonprimary.eschools.co.uk/


  Meerkats Celebrate National 
Outdoors Day 

Yesterday Mrs Jones started the day with an assembly 
talking about our health and wellbeing and how spending 
time outdoors benefits these.  The children then looked 
at how to recognise the leaves from their 'house' tree i.e. 
ash, oak, beech and willow.  they then planted sunflower 
seeds, collected pine cones for our outdoor maths 
lessons, learnt to weave and enjoyed climbing the trees 
and playing on the rope swing in the bottom base. 

Sea Otters visit to Sunny Scarborough 
The Sea Otters had a really fantastic time last week on their four night 

residential trip.  Mrs Cobbin and Mrs Chamberlain were full of praise for 

the children, commenting that their behaviour was impeccable. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Picnic at Whitby Museum 
 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

“I liked going to the 

beach and burying 

people in the 

sand.” 

 

I enjoyed it when I 

was buried on the 

beach!” 

 

“I really loved being 

turned into Mount 

Tyler!” 

 
 
 

 “Amazing rooms!” 

 

“Best trip ever!” 

 

“Great experience.” 

 

“Lots of laughs!” 

 

“Lovely  views.” 

 

Scarborough Castle 

 

 
 

Scarborough beach 
 

James Cook Museum 
 

Enjoying a slime session at The Deep 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Lunch 

Menu 
 

The new school 

lunch menu will start 

on June 5th.  Flyers 

will be sent out in 

the book bags as 

soon as they arrive.  

The new menu can 

be viewed on the 

website. 

 

Thank you to everyone who 
sponsored Miss King in her 

charity walk for Breast 
Cancer 

She completed the 
MoonWalkLondon2017 challenge on 

Saturday 13th May by walking for 
15.6 miles through the night!   

 
Any further donations - 

http://wtwalk.org/moonwalklond
on2017/michele-20 

or hand any cash donations to Miss 
King at school. 

 

Sponsored Fitness in Schools 
Fundraising for  

LOROS and Belton School 
 

On Tuesday next week, 23rd May, Brian, 
from Fitness in Schools, will be in school 
working with the children to improve 
sports skills including their balance, 
speed, agility and their overall fitness.  
Please return your sponsorship forms to 
school on Tuesday for Brian to sign off.  
(These were sent out with the newsletter 
two weeks ago.  There are more in the 
school office if you need another one).   

Coming up 

Foundation Stage BeSKILD Sports 

Morning at Belton School 
On Thursday 25th May, Mrs Jones is hosting a 

sports morning for all foundation stage children 

from our trust family of schools  – St Botolph’s, 

Kegworth, Long Whatton, Diseworth and Oxley.  

We look forward to welcoming lots of children 

and have our fingers crossed that the weather 

will stay dry! 

We break for half term on Friday 26th May.   

Please don’t forget that Monday 5th June 
will be a teacher day for staff training so school is closed to the children.   

School will reopen for children on Tuesday 6th June. 

 

Please continue to bring 

into school all vouchers.  

Thank you! 
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